

INSPIRE NURTURE FLOURISH

NEWSLETTER

DIARY DATES Summer Holidays-Friday 16th July - 2pm finish



ATTENDANCE

Our attendance today is 95%. This week our individual class attendance has been fantastic!

Robin 95%

Soldfind - 50%

Kingfisher 97%

Skylark 91%

Swan 88%

Goldfinch Class



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN DOING?

Sports Day-The children will still take part in the Sports Day events on 28th (R/Y1/2), 29th (Y3&4) and 30th June (Y5&6). Unfortunately, we cannot invite visitors to watch, due to the guidance from PHE, bit we will take lots of photos.

The Grange Visits and Visitors to School

Year 6 had a music lesson on polyrhythms this week. Year 3&4 had another PE session. Year 5 learned about their local area. The children have thoroughly enjoyed the sessions. There are more workshops taking place next week.



New starters- it was fantastic to welcome the children, who will start in Reception Class in September, to our Teddy Bear Picnic, this week. They had the opportunity to meet their new teachers and to complete some activities too.

Enjoy the weekend, Mrs Price





